

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT & PUBLIC AFFAIRS COMMITTEE MINUTES

Meeting Date: 4/16/2024

Time:6:00

In Attendance: Jeremy Schroedor, Jessica Susor, Craig Warner, Brittney Klockowski, Dean Babcock

- Discussed merits of a possible ordinance to require downtown building owners to maintain storefronts to appear as commercially ready as opposed to looking like a storage facility.
- The need of a kiosk/or similar signage promoting local businesses at Rt235 and Oak St was generally agreed upon.
- Enhanced and refined the language of the Natural Managed Landscapes Ordinance.
- Talked about the proposed July 4th private party fireworks as to viability, possible waivers, the collection of donations and to the extent of Village participation, if any required.
- The Committee talked about Downtown beautification, i.e. murals. As well as building inspections for the Post Office and Town Hall to assess conditions and maintenance needs going forward.
- The idea of ADA access to the reservoir has been brought up to at least two Council members and merits further study.

Actionable Items

Please provide a list of actionable items for the council agenda.

•

•